
PITKIN TOWN GATHERING 

July 21st 2022, 4:30pm 

102 2nd Street 
 
 

 

There will be an informal gathering of the 

Board of Trustees to learn more about the 

historical signage/park proposal (near the 

old mill site) from Mike and Sally Graham. 

The public is invited to attend, view the site, 

and learn more about the proposal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


